
Dear parents and carers, 

Jingle the Wall Heath Way Christmas Trail 

Saturday 16th December 2023 

Your child will be bringing home a letter today detailing a Wall Heath Christmas 

community event, which includes rides and a Christmas Market. 

The trail (which will start at the Wall Heath Tavern) will take you on a journey to find the 

real life elves in the village.  

Included in the cost of the ticket: 

- Christmas Trail 

- Sweet treats 

- Christmas craft 

- Visit to Santa in his grotto 

- Gift 

To order your tickets, please complete the form at the bottom of the letter (that your 

child is bringing home today) and return to school in a sealed envelope with the correct 

money inside by Wednesday 25th October 2023. After this date, tickets will only be 

available from Grandpa’s Sweet Shop. 

Tickets and time slots are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

 

Many Thanks 

School Office  

Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fu17053880.ct.sendgrid.net%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3dkqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l%2d2FMjySXEXbcuDlo%2d3Djnn8%5f4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvMyrMeiZk80dUppqfzbwJhjDjg57jLoiCxHjHpW2jcgDco0n%2d2FYQh7w7ggyZXFHG46ypu7u%2d2BIajHocAePEkJEkbWyVL%2d2B%2d2Fa%2d2Bp7VGMrinMxFYKc0z1Qh7TxsZHqV9RRocMdMmtHdOpkfCCvtJCjHLi3dMe1Y1fQgfkzn4jap1kgBhy1m5W7n2WiKRAij1GMKuqFuw%2d3D&umid=abe3b39e-aa70-44a7-b12b-275cb0eda94f&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-d7068b9811c9b1fd5d74005b7dc425aec6a7c769

